BURLINGTON
RESOURCES e

SAN JUAN DIVISION

September 24, 1999

United States Bureau of Land Management
1235 La Plata Highway
Farmington, NM 87401

Attention: Joel E. Farrell, Assistant District Manager for Resources
Subject: Bradenhead Water Sundry Notices and OCD Concurrence Submittal
Dear Mr. Farrell:

T'would like to thank you for your correspondence dated September 8, 1999, that documented BLM’s conditions for providing
Bradenhead water flows as a water source for livestock. The purpose of this correspondence is to provide you with the Sundry
Notices for Huerfanito Unit #87, Huerfanito Unit #11, and Luthy #1.

Per your suggestion, the Sundry Notices contain the correct lease numbers and attached you will find a letter from Frank
Chavez (OCD) that documents the position of this agency on the bradenhead flows. Regarding the Kah Des Pah #1R and
Navajo Indian B #3, plans are being made to stop these flows and once I have the remedial plan time frames [ will convey this
information to your department. Furthermore, letters have also been sent to the grazing allotees that would utilize the water
flows at the approved locations. Attached to these correspondences were BLM and Burlington Resources water use agreements
that clarifies the conditions for continuing the water flows. After I receive the signed agreements, I will forward them to your
department for the appropriate signatures.

Again, I thank you for your time and consideration and should you have any questions feel free to contact me at 505-326-9537.

. Schoenbacher
vifonmental Representative
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CC: Bruce Gantner
Ed Hasely
Ken Raybon
Steve Florez
Denny Foust
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